
To the County of Lake Board of Supervisors, 
 
Redbud Audubon thanks you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Regarding the Nina Star appeal, AB 24-05, we support the Board of Supervisors 

 denying the applicant's appeal and 
 upholding the Planning Commission's decision to deny the applicant a cannabis 

permit.  

 


